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22/04/2022  12:33:152022/0679/P OBJ S E Wright Dear Camden Tree Officers,

The tree marked T3 on the planning application 2022/0679/P is an oak tree that was marked as a significant 

tree on the 1866 map of Hampstead.

It has been submitted to the Ancient Tree Inventory (ATI) as a veteran tree. Its registration number on the ATI 

site is 229418.

The Heath and Hampstead Society want to make you aware of the nature and importance of this tree from a 

historic and biodiversity point of view. 

We expect that it will be afforded the proper protection (including an appropriate root protection zone) required 

for a veteran tree if any works are to go ahead. 

Thank you, S. E. Wright, Veteran Tree Lead, Planning sub committee, Heath and Hampstead Society
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